
FILIA July Updates      emailed Tue 7/21/2020 9:33 AM 

Hello Farm Island Lake, 
  
ANNUAL MEETING CANCELLED 

Due to the Covid-19 virus and for the safety and well-being of our association 
members, the FILIA Board Members decided to cancel the annual meeting that 
had been rescheduled to August 15. Next year’s meeting will be June 19, the third 
Saturday of June. 
  
  
FOUND 

Found Rim/Tire/ Connecting pipe for dock or lift on west side of Johnson's Point. 
Contact Craig Fawley to claim: 
(952) 393-5015 

cfawley49@gmail.com 

  
  
DNR GILL NET SURVEY 

The DNR will begin a gill net survey this week on Farm Island Lake, so you will see 
net buoys around the lake each day through Thursday or Friday. 
  
  

BOARD MEMBER UPDATES 
Please welcome Loren Rachey as FILIA’s newest interim board member. Jim 
Hausauer and Gordy Vetsch terms end this year so starting January 1st, 2021, 
along with Loren, they will hold interim positions until next year’s annual meeting 
when an election will be held. Pat Holder is stepping down so we have an opening 
for a board member, which is a 3-year voluntary position, we meet twice a year 
and communicate as necessary. Contact a board member if interested or send an 
email. 
  

NEW WEBSITE NAME 
FarmIslandLake.org is your new website name, replacing 

https://filialake.wixsite.com/filia, which was a difficult and not-intuitive name to 
remember. There is lots of information on your website so check it out. 

  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

  

Cindy Chuhanic ……   President        

Bill Haroldson …………  V.P.                   
Cheryl McDonough ... Treasurer/Secretary  

  Jim Hausauer 

  Dennis Kraimer 
  Gordon Vetsch 

Patrick Holder 

Denise Noling 
Loren Rachey 

mailto:cfawley49@gmail.com
https://filialake.wixsite.com/filia


MEMBERSHIP 

We have 158 paid members. A membership application is online, or you can pay 
online using your credit card at your website FarmIslandLake.org, or you can mail 
your check to the address below without the application if your contact 
information is current.  If you can’t remember if you paid your dues a current 
member list is online or send me an email.  
  
  
2019 Financial Report is on your website, including past reports. 

  

  
Be Well. 
  
Sincerely,  
Cheryl McDonough 

FILIA Treasurer/Secretary 

FILIALake@gmail.com 

Your questions and comments are welcome. 
  
FILIA 

PO Box 135 

Aitkin, MN  56431 

FarmIslandLake.org 

  
Note: When government, local agency and county information is included we are serving as the 
messenger to keep you informed of their activities concerning Farm Island Lake. 
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